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I would like to raise the following concerns regarding the much delayed London Resort Planning:

1. The Planning Examination should start in March and further delay is not justified.

2. Government guidance is that max delay should be 3 months; a start In June / July (as

London Resort want) would be 14/15 months!

3. The delay and associated uncertainty impacts quality and life and wellbeing of all those of

us who value the SSSI for the nature and open space that would be destroyed by the

scheme. Delay also harms the 100+ businesses facing displacement.

Yours Sincerely,

Stephen Oliver

 




